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 CONTACT: Officer Tiffany Ngalula 623 930-3276 
                        Lt. Jay O’Neill 623 930-2557 
 
 

Glendale Police Identify Victim from New Year’s Day Homicide 
 

Glendale, Ariz. – On Wednesday, January 1, 2020, at approximately 5:37 AM, Glendale Police 

responded to a shooting call near the bus stop on the Southwest corner of 59th Ave and Bethany 

Home Road. Officers located an adult male with gunshot wounds. The fire department treated 

the victim on scene, where he succumbed to his injuries and was pronounced deceased. The male 

victim who passed away has been identified as 41-year-old, Jesse William Mitchell. 

The suspect was seen leaving the location on foot westbound. He was described as an 

African American male with a dark complexion, in his mid-thirties, between 6’ – 6’3” tall, heavy 

set build about 300 pounds, with a short beard, wearing a dark blue hooded sweatshirt and black 

beanie hat. A composite sketch of the suspect has been included below.  

Detectives have been working diligently to identify the suspect involved. This 

investigation is still ongoing.  If you have any information regarding this incident or can identify 

the suspect from the sketch below, please contact the Glendale Police Department at 623-930-

3000 or through Silent Witness at 480-WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO.   
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*Spanish translation available 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
(Victim: Jesse Mitchell 41yo) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
(Suspect) 

 
 

 
 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  
is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 
Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 


